
From: Ty [mailto:tlittle@orangetheoryfitness.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, February 01, 2017 5:28 PM 
To: Edith Ramirez 
Cc: jrowdon@orangetheoryfitness.com; Antonia Rowdon; Elaine 
Subject: Sunsweet Project 
 
Morgan Hill City Council,  
  
Apologies for not being able to attend this meeting in person.  
  
When choosing a location for our business, Orangetheory Fitness, the ideas and vision Downtown 
Morgan Hill had in place were the number one selling point for choosing to go downtown as well as to 
move forward with our investment in Morgan Hill in general. While the Sunsweet project was only in the 
very early stages at that time the idea of housing and retail going in the empty lot in which we share a wall 
with was the information that sent our space over the top. We feel not allowing this to go through will 
directly effect our bottomline as well as the many other surrounding business's that will be losing those 
potential customers.  
  
As a retailers ourselves, we believe the depth of the retail space will not deter hungry entrepreneurs. With 
planning from the landlord and City retailers can use more spaces as needed just as we did.  
  
Sincerely,  
  
Ty and Elaine Little  
John and Antonia Rowdon 
  
Ty Little 
Franchise Owner 
Orangetheory® Fitness  
Sunnyvale/Morgan Hill, CA 
Cell: 408-373-1739 
tlittle@orangetheoryfitness.com 
Facebook | YouTube | Web 
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